
  

  

Aaron Horner 
For Kitsumkalum Band Council 

Dear Kitsumkalum Membership, 

It gives me great pleasure to announce that I will accept my nomination as a member of 
the Kitsumkalum Band council! 

Growing up within Kitsumkalum is something I consider an absolute privilege. From an 
early age I have been fortunate to witness leadership through our many volunteers, and 
this is something that continues to directly impact my life in a positive way. 

For the past 8 years, with the help of a few other community members, I have been 
able to open the community hall for ball hockey to anyone who is wanting to get some 
exercise. COVID-19 has put a stop to this for the mean time, but I look forward to the 
near future when we can open the doors again.  

I would like to stress the importance of healthy living standards and give our 
community the resources and options that they need. 

If reelected as a band councilor I will continue to serve our membership with an honest 
and unbiased approach that our community and membership deserves, I take great 
pride in representing our community.  

I will continue to support our youth and continue to support the various programs that 
our community has available for our young membership. 

I will continue to support our elder membership to the best of my abilities. These 
community members hold the knowledge of our cultural practices and are the very 
lifeline of who we are as Tsimshian people. 

Regardless of the elections outcome I will continue to be a presence within our 
community and will continue to take what I have learned by our fellow leadership and 
strive to make a positive impact within our community. 

Best of luck to my fellow candidates for chief and council, 

Sincerely, 

Aaron Horner.            

Gyed’m Spite Guun Lux Daaw. 
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